
 
 
January 13, 2021 

Langan school is committed to open and on-going communication with families. We would like 

to inform you that the administration of Kevin G Langan School has been working with the local 

Departments of Health in contact tracing our most resent positive cases. Today we have been 

made aware of a positive staff at Albany CloverPatch. This staff has not been in any other 

building or on any other school grounds.  

DOH will reach out to all individuals who have had contact and advise them to quarantine. 

Langan School has been in contact with all students and staff affected by this most recent 

positive case.  

Currently Glenville CloverPatch and Albany Langan Schools will remain open for in-person 

instruction.  

 At this time the Albany Langan afterschool program will be closed until 1/14/21 and 

re-open 1/19/21.  

 Albany CloverPatch is operating completely remote until 1/19/21 

 Langan at Prospect Center will be operating completely remote until 1/19/21. 

 Albany Langan School is operating with reduced classrooms until 1/19/21.  

Teachers and therapist will provide virtual education and services during this time. Langan 

School has been working with school districts throughout this school year to ensure that students 

have adequate equipment to participate in virtual learning. We encourage you to reach out to 

your students’ teacher if you are in need of any additional resources or have any concerns.  

Due to the requirements of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPPA) we 

cannot disclose any personal information about the staff who tested positive or those that have 

been in contact with this staff person. The staff has been placed on mandatory quarantine and 

will remain there for a period of 14 days before returning to school.  

Thank you, 



 
 

Kalotta Hemingway RN DON 

Langan, CloverPatch, and Prospect Schools 

(518) 437-5649 


